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Time to try out for a part in the Shelburne panto

	The Tipling Stage Company is holding open auditions for parts in Little Red Riding Hood, this season's traditional English panto at

7 p.m. on August 28th, 2014 at Grace Tipling Hall, Shelburne.

They will be casting four men and five women in principal parts, and three men and three women in chorus parts. Everybody

interested in theatre is invited to come out and audition.

More information is available at www.tiplingstagecompany.com.

Please use the contact form on the website to register or e-mail info@tiplingstagecompany.com ? so organizers know how many

people to expect! You'll be asked to cold read from the script, sing and/or dance.

Bev Nicholas is directing and Jo Hubbard is choreographing the production. Gerry McNalty is the musical director.

Rehearsals will be Sundays 1 ? 5 p.m. and Thursdays 7 ? 10 p.m. September 4th to November 20th and performances are November

28th and 29th at 7 p.m. and November 29th and 30th at 2 p.m.
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